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Quest
We acknowledge that for thousands of 
years the Malahat, Lake Cowichan, 
Quw'utsun, Halalt, Penelakut, 
Stz'uminus, & Lyackson Peoples have 
walked gently on the unceded territories 
where we now live, work, learn, and play. 
We seek a new relationship with the first 
peoples here, one based in honour and 
respect, and we thank them for their 
hospitality.

Walking Together in the warm land of the Cowichan Valley

M I l l   B a y   N a t u r e   S c h o o l

Reading Mentors 
On the search for

Mill Bay Nature School is looking for youth, adults, & elders who 
would like to nurture our young, developing readers  

in becoming confident, thoughtful ones. 

It’s simple, really, you need a positive attitude and a willingness to spend time with a child 
for 30 minutes a week - any day of the week - for a 6 week cycle.  We will support you with 
games, learning activities, and of course books !  You are welcome to mentor as many children 
as you’d like in a day.

Our reading mentorships will begin in February - 
the week of February 3.

We are looking forward to having you become  a co-creator of 
Mill Bay Nature School  

as we walk together - Q’shintul. 

Please contact Tanya, our amazing secretary, to sign up:  
250-743-5504 or millbsecretary@sd79.bc.ca 


